

WEST SUSSEX WOODTURNERS

OCTOBER 2021 NEWSLETTER

An Associated Club of the AWGB

So a Newsletter for our second actual meeting of the year.

First off its subscription time again so please bring a cheque or cash for £30.

Yet again I failed to get to the meeting and here come the excuses.

They are not necessarily in the order in which they occurred.

Firstly I had my Covid booster jab and a Flu jab on the Friday afternoon prior to the meeting and was feeling far from well on Sunday.

Secondly I was suffering with a lack of motion lotion for my car and I had to get to East Surrey Hospital the following weekend.

It was not because I overslept (as I'm sure many will be thinking) as I was up at 6.45 to take my son Robin to Horsham station as he had to get to London as he was running in the London Marathon. This was probably not the most sensible thing to do when he has a heart condition.

I gather that Ray Burton together with some other willing (well possibly) volunteers was doing a demonstration of pen turning.



After digging through the archives I found a picture of this dashingly handsome young man, who I believe to be the said Ray Burton. (Well the picture was taken many, many years ago.) As I don't know who the others were I cannot supply photographic evidence.

NEXT MONTH:

We have our very own colour and texturing Guru, Stewart Furini giving us a demonstration.

It's also the AGM.

MEMBERS SHOW AND TELL TABLE:

See the Club's website for examples of work done by club members.